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Section of County Road 124 Closed Dec. 7-10  
 

(Woodland, CA) – A section of County Road 124 will be closed Monday, December 7 through 

Thursday, December 10 due to a culvert pipe replacement project 0.5 miles south of Old River Road and 

just north of County Road 122.  Signs will be posted to alert motorists of the closure. 

 

The closure affects County Road 124, which intersects Old River Road south of the Elkhorn Bridge over 

the Sacramento River on Interstate 5.  The closure will not affect traffic on Old River Road between 

West Sacramento and Interstate 5.   Access to County Road 124 south of the closure can be made via the 

County Road 126/Old River Road intersection, about five miles south and east of the closure location. 
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